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Next HOA Board meeting: 

Thursday, June 15 at 6 P.M. 

Via Zoom 

 

From President Dean Brekke: 

Road Resurfacing: We are getting ready to seal the streets in Las 

Haciendas. It will be over 3 days May 30, 31 and June 1. Watch for 

the maps showing what will go first. You will not want to leave your car 

on the street--it WILL be towed. You will want to find a parking spot 

on another street, because the wet sealer will take a day to dry. The 

company will block access to the streets until they are dry. You will 

not be able to leave your garage or driveway. If you drive on the wet 

street, be prepared to have black tar on your car! The first area to be 

done will be Columbine and Bloomfield and that part of Charter Oak 

connecting them. We will have flyers put around and emailed. We do 

not want anyone towed so if you see neighbors, make sure they are 

aware. 

 

The street project MAY affect the bulk trash pickup, depending on 

the day the trucks come in. If they miss the pickup, please do not 

leave your bulk trash out. 
 

 

A request from your resident sign-hanger: 

Your announcements are important on the 

cork boards, but please try to leave as much 

space as you can for others, and remove in a 

timely matter.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 


